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Sean & Jennet <stooke.biz@gmail.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 12:19 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom it may concern,

With the proposal to change leverage from 100:1 to 10:1 max, you the CFTC, are limiting our potential
returns. Additionally, it is eliminating our choice to make our own decisions regarding how we trade. I
am taking this opportunity to send this email requesting that you leave max leverage where it currently
stands at 100:1.

Thanks you for your time and respect,
Jennet Stooke


